
Allen Consolidated SchoolsAllen Consolidated SchoolsAllen Consolidated SchoolsAllen Consolidated Schools    
P. O. Box 190    ∙   126 E. 5th St.    

Allen, Nebraska  68710 
Office Phone (402) 635-2484     ∙     Fax (402) 635-2331 

 

Mr. Michael Pattee, Superintendent       Mrs. Lana Oswald, Principal  

       mpattee@allenschools.org                                         laoswald@allenschools.org 

 

 

UPDATES 
 

3/25/2020 
 

--New educational materials are updated on the website.   

 

--On most teacher tabs there is a new piece titled “New Learning”.  This is new material that has not been covered 

in class.  To help with this new learning teachers will be holding office hours starting on Monday.   

 

--Teachers will invite students (3-12) to their office hours through zoom.  The students will receive emails in their 

school accounts from their teachers inviting them to join a zoom meeting starting on Monday.   

 

--Office hour schedules are posted on the website under the tab “office hours”. 

 

--If a student is unable to log into their school email account check out the tab on the school website titled “how 

to check your school email.”  If you are still unable to log in please call the school and visit with Mr. Pattee.   

 

--Packets are available for PreK-2nd grade students.  Their new learning will require materials that need to be 

picked up.  Please call the school to schedule a time to get those packets. 

 

--NSAA suspended all spring activities until May 1st.     

 
 

 

3/18/2020 

 

--School is closed until April 3rd. 

 

--Skill building as well as enrichment opportunities are available on the website.   

 

--School lunches will still be available during the closure.  Please click on the “Ordering Lunch During Closure” 

tab on the website. 

 

--If you are in need of a device for a student to work on skill building and enrichment activities please click on the 

“device/ wireless access” tab on the website. 

 

--All state testing including ACT testing has been cancelled.  Please contact Mrs. Oswald or Mrs. Kneifl about 

ACT updates.   

 

--All activities are cancelled while school is closed.   

 

 


